
                                                                          
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Cyprus 
                 to the United Nations  
 

               8 October 2020   

 

Excellency, 

 

I am writing with reference to the 2021 high-level political forum on sustainable development 

(HLPF), to be convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), in 

July 2021. 

I have the honour to inform you of Cyprus’ interest to submit its second National Voluntary 

Review at next year’s HLPF and to hereby request that Cyprus be inscribed on the list of 

countries presenting their VNRs in the framework of HLPF 2021. 

Cyprus attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and looks forward 

to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned. 

I look forward to early acknowledgement of receipt of this letter, as well as confirmation that 

there exists an available slot for Cyprus to participate at the next round of VNR submission.  

I would also appreciate being informed of a contact person in the Secretariat who can provide 

information and support to my delegation. The officers responsible at the Permanent Mission of 

Cyprus are: 

1. Ms. Panagiota Toumazou, Tel.: (347) 720-0873, E-mail: ptoumazou@mfa.gov.cy  

2. Ms. Sotiria Irene Sotiropoulos Tel.: (646) 920-3111, E-mail: ssotiropoulos@mfa.gov.cy  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Andreas D. Mavroyiannis  

 

H.E. Mr. Munir Akram 

Ambassador, Permanent Representative  

of Pakistan to the United Nations 

President of the United Nations Economic and Social Council  

New York 
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